
7th CNLU NATIONAL PARLIAMENTARY 

DEBATE 

9th—11th OCTOBER 2015 

Cheerio, debaters! 

The Chanakya National Law University Debating Society, in association with the Academic and  

Debating Committee, is extremely pleased to extend you an official invite to the 7th  

Edition of the CNLU National Parliamentary Debate which will be held from 09th October to 11th  

October, 2015. First things first, get everything else off your schedule during that period! It’s been 

quite a journey successfully hosting the Debate for the last six seasons and we  

promise you a memorable experience, one that will not only put your debating skills to the test but 

also ensure you leave Patna with a host of worthwhile memories. We take our debates pretty  

seriously and we hope to give you a tournament with ‘crazy’ motions and immense  

competition. The earlier editions of our tournament have been witness to spectacular debating  

battles and we are consistently looking to build and improve upon them.  

The 7th CNLU National Parliamentary Debate will follow the 3-ON-3 ASIAN  

PARLIAMETARY debating format while the (N=1) rule will be enforced for the adjudicators,  

i.e., each team must be accompanied by one adjudicator. This being an OPEN  

TOURNAMENT, people from across the length and breadth of the country are welcome to  

participate, not only as debaters but also as adjudicators. And yes, cross teams are welcome too! This 

is being done with the intention of providing to you an immensely competitive environment and  

ensuring meticulous judgement in the tournament. 

The REGISTRATION FEE has been fixed at INR 1500 for each participating member  

(debater/adjudicator) and is inclusive of accommodation for all three days with some  

additional perks, about which we will inform you in due course of time. Preliminary  

registrations are now open and will close on 19th September, 2015. We promise you an  

unforgettable break-night party with a delectable range of food and drinks on the menu.  

We shall soon be releasing a detailed Event Brochure that will give you all the relevant  

information regarding the registration process, the adjudication core and rules of the  

Parliamentary Debate. You can register your slots and direct your queries by mail at  

debsoc.cnlu@gmail.com or, in the alternative, contact these committee members:  

 

Manas Pandey                                                                                                   Yashwant Singh 

(+91 8051756583)                                                                                             (+91 9434184741) 

 

This October, keep your spirits ‘high’! 


